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The Queensland Police Service is aware of information regarding a call to protest at Mosques in the 
Brisbane area on 10 October 2015 and has been proactively gathering intelligence to determine the 
veracity of the information.  
 
The QPS continues to monitor all intelligence holdings regarding any threats made to our 
community and plan our operational response on that basis.  
 
Importantly, there is no known credible threat to any Australian-Muslim interests in Queensland. 
 
Your safety, and that of your family and the community here in Queensland, is our highest priority.  
The officers that I represent are committed to ensuring that there is no infringement of the law and 
that a breach of the peace is not facilitated.  
 
You may note an increase in the police presence leading up to the 10 October however these 
arrangements are only precautionary and intended to provide reassurance to the community. It is 
not in response to any threat.  
 
We will continue to maintain contact with community leaders to keep them apprised of any 
developments, including our responses to any new and emerging issues.  
 
If members of the community have information which may assist police or require assistance please 
contact; 

000 – In an Emergency or when a crime is in progress 
131 444 - Policelink for all other matters 

 
Thank you for working with us to make our community safe. 
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